
Welcome to 3rd Grade!
I am very excited to welcome you to 3rd grade! This school year will bring 

many exciting new adventures and challenges. I am thrilled to meet you and learn 
all about what makes you so special!

 In my class you will be an important part of our classroom community. We 
are counting on your ideas and actions to make this year fabulous. 
   Third grade is a very special year. We will be exploring puzzling aspects of 
math, the adventurous world of reading, and the power of writing. You even get 
the chance to be the Teacher of the Week and teach our class about 
something special. As you are wrapping up the last few weeks of summer, make 
sure you brush up on your addition and subtraction facts. Speed and accuracy 
are very important! And most importantly, keep on reading!

We have just a few weeks left of summer vacation, so 
be sure to get out and have fun. 

     Your teacher,
         Mrs. Peterson



3rd Grade Supply List
Below are a list of supplies that your child is welcome to bring on the 

first few days of school. I will provide the basic essentials that will include folders, 
scissors, crayons, pencils, and an assignment book. 

● Pencil Case
● Small pencil sharpener
● 4- spiral lined notebooks (wide rule)
● Dry Erase marker and eraser (old socks work great too!)

Please send your child with a pair of earbuds/headphones to use with 
their personal chromebook device. Send it in a baggie with your child’s name on it, 
or have the earbuds specifically marked.  

   Classroom donations of the following are greatly appreciated:
○ Hand sanitizer
○ Clorox Wipes 

Thank you!
     


